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TWO OPPORTUNITIES TO ATTEND THE VIRTUAL PUBLIC MEETING:
FEBRUARY 28, 2022 AT 6:00 PM |  MARCH 1, 2022 AT 12:00 PM 
The Virginia Passenger Rail Authority (VPRA) invites the public to an informational meeting to summarize the findings of the 
New River Valley Passenger Rail Station Feasibility Study (the “Study”) and present the next steps for the station project. 
Please join us for this important presentation.

About the Study: 
To better connect statewide Amtrak service to southwestern Virginia, VPRA began a feasibility study in Fall 2021 to examine 
station locations in the NRV. The Study builds on previous work analyzing the development of a NRV Station for the region, 
and assesses station location opportunities that are now possible because of the Governor’s May 2021 announcement.

How to Attend the Virtual Public Meeting:  
Please visit: www.transformingrailva.com or scan the QR code with your phone’s camera app to be directed to the project 

website and access the virtual meeting inforrmation.

NEW RIVER VALLEY 
PASSENGER RAIL STATION 

FEASIBILITY STUDY

VPRA and DRPT are committed to ensuring that no person is excluded from participation in, or denied the benefits of its services on the 

basis of race, color or national origin as protected by Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964. VPRA and DRPT will also provide reasonable 

accommodations and interpretive services for persons who require special assistance to participate in this public involvement opportunity 

as required by the ADA. For accommodations, additional information or to file a complaint, please contact Mike Mucha, our Title VI 

Compliance Officer, at 804.786.4440, 600 E. Main Street, Suite 2102, Richmond, VA 23219 or visit our website at www.drpt.virginia.gov


